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DOGTEUR H. DENOLIN
PROFESSEUR A L'UNIVERSITE 180 ‘BRUXELLES, LE 25/2/1982-
AVENUE W. CHURCHILL, 178 - Boite N°® 10

TEL. 343.92.57

CARDIOLOGIE

Professor H. BLACKBURN
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Dear Henry,

It is a pity that you are missing the meeting

in Brussels and in Erice ! I hope we will meet later in some part

of the world !
Thank you very much for your paper. I remain

very interested by the problem of physical activity as a prevention
of coronary disease, but not yet completely conviced ! (is it
possible to receive a copy of Blackburn and Gillen, (#&ference n°® 1)

Thank you again and best regards,
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Professor H. DENOLIN
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